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DATE: July 26, 2021
RE: Important Back to School Information

Greetings students and parents!  The 2021-2022 school year is just around the corner.  We are hoping for
a return to normalcy this school year.  Our school staff will work to do our best to provide a safe
environment and sound education.  We will not be perfect but I can assure you all that we will be focused
on a positive start to the school year.  Please read this letter carefully and review all information included
in this mailing.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school by phone (402)
336-1544 or by email (willwragge@oneillschools.org).

1. The 2021-2022 Junior-Senior High School Student Handbook is now posted on the O’Neill Public
Schools website. You can access that site at http://www.oneillpublicschools.org/. Please take time
to read the student handbook carefully before the start of the school year.  The Parent/Student
Permissions and Handbook Agreement Form is included in this mailing.  Consent policies are located
on the school website. BOTH PARENTS AND STUDENTS MUST COMPLETE THE PERMISSIONS AND
HANDBOOK SIGNATURE/AGREEMENT FORM AND RETURN IT DURING LAPTOP CHECKOUT.

2. Students are also required to watch the 2021-2022 Laptop Checkout Video and complete the Laptop
Checkout Quiz Form before laptop checkout.  Both the video and the form are located on the school
website at http://www.oneillpublicschools.org/ and can be accessed using the 24/7 Learning Laptop
Information link on the main page.  Before receiving a laptop, students must:  1.) Watch the Laptop
Checkout Video 2.) Complete the Laptop Checkout Quiz Form and  3.) Complete the Student
Handbook Permissions and Signature Form.

3. Laptop Checkout for grades 8-12 will take place on Wednesday, August 11th.  Students have been
scheduled times using the first letter of their last name.  The schedule is on the back of this letter.
Laptop Checkout for 7th grade will take place during the 7th grade orientation on Friday, August 13th.

4. 7th Grade Orientation will be held on Friday, August 13th at 11:30 a.m. at the high school.  See the
enclosed letter from the counseling department for more information about orientation and
registration dates.

5. Class Dues - New this Year - Students are asked to pay for their class dues during Laptop Checkout.
Amounts for class dues are listed on the back of this letter.

6. Starting with the first day of school, students will be expected to enter the school through the
entrances listed below.

● Students in the 7th and 8th grades will enter through the Main Student Entrance doors.
● Students in the 9th and 10th grade will enter through the Activities Entrance doors.
● Students in the 11th and 12th grades will enter through the Northwest Entrance doors.
● Each day at 8 a.m. all doors will be secured.  The only general entrance to the school will be

through the Main Student Entrance using a secure entrance system.

I will work to communicate other information using the school’s SwiftReach phone, email and text
messaging system.  Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions!  I look forward to the
start of  the 2021-2022 school year!  -- Will Wragge, Principal

SEE BACK OF THIS LETTER FOR LAPTOP CHECKOUT SCHEDULE
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